
HELPFUL HINTS FOR INTERNET DEPOSITS 
 

 
1. Gather the following information before beginning the registration process: 

• Student ID numbers 
• Personal check or credit card information 

 
2. Students may receive payments from multiple parent/guardians.  Each 
parent/guardian will need to register online to make payments. 
 
3. There is a fee for this service that goes to the third party provider.  For 
payments made from your personal checking account the fee is $1.00 PER 
TRANSACTION not per payment.  Therefore, if a parent is making multiple lunch 
payments during one transaction, the fee is $1.00. 
 
4. Fees for using your credit card are more expensive and are calculated as 
a percentage of the total payment. 
 
5. Parent/Guardians who use this service will see a current student balance 
during the payment process.  Please note that the student balance may be 
“yesterday’s” balance depending on the time of day you are viewing information. 
 
6. This system provides the following conveniences: 

• Meal payments made using the internet service appear in the students 
account within minutes. 

• The system maintains a history of all payments for tracking purposes. 
• The system allows for parents to set-up automatic payments on a 

regular basis. 
 
 


